
GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 
 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 By the time this newsletter comes out the 2015 ID Drive will be in the books and I want to thank everyone 
who participated, contributed and supported this wonderful cause. I especially want to thank DGK Brian Marier for 
his work and leadership. At this time we don’t have our final numbers yet, but I’m confident we have had another 
great year. The October 15th social meeting will be a thank you event to all those who helped out this year. So if you 
collected at a parish, stood on a street corner or in front of a store front please join us at the hall for great food and 
refreshments to celebrate another wonderful ID Drive 
 
 As fall engulfs us with its cool weather and striking colors, Holy Rosary Council has numerous events 
planned. The Fall Clearbrook Dance and Walk to the Park to name two. Watch the weekly e-blasts for details and an 
updated list of events. 
 
 We are still looking for a dedicated couple to co-chair the Respect Life efforts of Holy Rosary Council. The 
couple is responsible for representing us at Respect Life events and keeping the Council updated on the works being 
done on behalf of preserving the sanctity of life from conception to natural death. They also make recommendations 
to the Charity Committee for contributions to worthy causes from the Respect Life Fund. Please contact me if you or 
someone you know can fill this these important positions in our Council. 
 
 As you probably know, especially if you have kids or have been in a store the last few weeks, Halloween is just 
around the corner. Tootsie Rolls make great treats (and my save you the hassle of cleaning eggs off the house, or toilet 
paper out of the trees), so if you haven’t already stocked up, get a couple of sleeves by contacting Brian to see if we 
have any of the sweet treats left (we usually do). 
 
Thank you for reading our newsletter and supporting the Knights of Columbus and Holy Rosary Council.  
God bless you and your family.  

 

Grand Knight Ray Cordell 
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Deputy Grand Knight’s Report       

 
                          
Deputy Grand Knight Report 

Charity Requests presented to the council and accepted for September.   

1. The Mended Hearts Inc. Request submitted by Tom Reed and Mark Stastney -   $100 Requested. This group help 
support and provide created "Heart Shaped" (chest pillows) to those who have had open heart surgery.  They pro-
vide support for the patients and for their families from the prospective of someone who has gone though the same 
ordeal.  In case you missed it, we had a wonderful speaker on this group at our August social meeting.  

2. John Kiwala ( Member whose wife is going through cancer treatments). Request Recommended by Bob Gedmin 
$100.00 Requested. Per the request the family was to have received some sick pay for the time she was out of work 
having treatments but the paycheck never came.  This was to help the family in a small way.  

Respect Life Request: 

1. Respect Life request. Thomas More Society -  Request submitted by Ken Kudla - $100.00 Requested - Defense if 
David Daleiden legal defense from Planned parenthood. He produced the video exposing planned parenthood's traf-
ficking in baby parts.  Planned parenthood is suing David for being a racketeer under "The Racketeer influenced and 
corrupt organization Act"    

We are currently seeking a Respect Life couple to represent our council and run our respect life program. If you are in-
terested in learning more about or taking over this ministry for our council, please contact me at bemarier@att.net or 847
-229-9598 or contact our Grand Knight Ray Cordell.  

 

Vivat Jesus! 
 
Deputy Grand Knight 
 Brian Marier 
                                                                                                                      

Warden’s Report  
 

 
 

Brothers if you know of any potential new members please contact me at (847) 722-2099 or HenryZajda796 @ Hot-
mail.com with their names and phone numbers.  Thank you! 
 
 

Are you business interested in winning $10,000??? 
 
     Vocational raffle tickets are now Available Cost only $15.00 for 15 Tickets. Tickets will be available at all business and 

social meetings in October and November. 
 

Warden 
Henry Zajda 



Chaplain’s Report 
 

I think we’ve all heard the terms Practicing and Devout. Practicing is defined as “performing an activity or exercise repeat-
edly or regularly in order to improve or maintain one's proficiency. 
 
Devotee is defined as “someone set apart for a special use or service; someone who has given up himself to some purpose, 
activity, or person.” 
 
When I hear the term “practicing Catholic”, I think of someone who regularly attends Sunday Mass, but perhaps fulfills 
only the minimum requirement so as to not be considered non-practicing. 
 
Following the Beatitudes, in which Jesus essentially states what it means to be a Christian, He tells us, “So be perfect, just 
as your heavenly Father is perfect” (Matthew 5:48). We are perfected by the daily practice of living out our Catholic faith 
in every moment, in every situation, no matter where we are. 
 
Devotee: “Someone set apart for a special use or service”, how often have we read or heard this in scripture “You did not 
choose me, but I chose you and appointed you so that you might go and bear fruit” (John 15:16) or “Before I 
formed you in the womb I knew you, before you were born I set you apart” (Jeremiah 1:5). 
 
Devotee: “Someone who has given up himself to some purpose, activity, or person”. Though it’s not pointed out, we see 
this in our daily behavior towards our family, our children, grandchildren or our spouse. We see it when we make ourselves 
available to the aid and assistance of our brothers and sisters who are most in need and, we see it when we give of ourselves 
to be present, physically and spiritually in our prayers to our sick and dying? 
Practicing or Devout, something to think about. 
 

Peace and Blessing 

Deacon Joseph Yannotta 

Chancellor’s Report 

 
First thing I hope this finds all in good health.   Also just a few upcoming reminders to keep in mind 
 
            1.)    Remember the date October 5th, this will be our first Monday Night Football Game which is the Detroit Lions 
at the Seattle Seahawks.  Hope to see everyone there!  In addition, invite anyone you think would be interested in joining us 
at this event, including anyone in your parish! 
 
            2.) We are in need a of some items:  

  a.) Baggo Board Games needed,  
                  b.) Ideas for fun things to do at the Turkey Shoot 
                  c.) A WII bowling game  
                  d.) Prizes for the turkey shoot winners 

  e.) Volunteers to run games & bartenders- so please see me so that I can make a volunteer schedule to cover 
these areas. 
           
           3.) Also I am looking for any suggestions for events over the winter months, other than are usual on the schedule. 
Please give me your suggestions as they are important. Either email me at golfcraze1@hotmail.com, or call me on my cell 
630-329-3508. I will be looking forward to hearing them. 
 
As always, thank you for all your help and support. 
 
 
Thomas W. Reed 
630-329-3508 

Look for more upcoming events and Football Games Dates. 



Sword and Baldric 
 
 

The SWORD & BALDRIC CLUB is hosing an OKTOBERFEST  Party on Saturday, October 3.  You wont want to miss 
this one!  Time:  6:30.  Mark your calendars.  The admission price is all inclusive -- including beer and wine.  Look for your 

electronic invitation, and details regarding reservations on the weekly BLAST from Holy Rosary Council. 
 

John Naylor 
General Chairman 

Clearbrook Dance 
 
 

Friday, October 2nd, is the day of the Annual Clearbrook Fall Dinner Dance. We will have approximately 150 guests and  
staff from Clearbrook, of which, 50 will be wheelchair bound. 

 
As in the past, we will require a number of student volunteers, as well as 15 to 20 Knights and Ladies' Auxiliary Members, 

to cook, greet and serve our guests, help clean up, and sing, dance and socialize with our friends from Clearbrook.  
 

Chuck Mckiel has his menu all set, Ralph and his Accordion are ready to go, and all we need are you volunteers to give  
our friends from Clearbrook another memorable evening.  

 
Our guests will begin arriving at 5:30 PM. All volunteers, should be at the hall by 5:00, and to stay until 9:00. Please  

contact Chuck for the cooking schedule. 
 

All who are interested in helping out, should contact Al Vermiglio, the Clearbrook Dinner Dance Coordinator, 
at alavco@wmconnect.com, or at 847-537-3211.  

 
Tables' and chairs' set up will occur on Thursday, Oct. 1st, after the Council Business Meeting. Please help out, if you can. 

 
 

Plan to be there, you won't regret it! 
Volunteering makes you feel good! ...  

When we show our guests a good time, they feel good too! ...  
 

Isn't that what it's all about?  

mailto:alavco@wmconnect.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

BEVERAGE ALCOHOL SELLERS & SERVERS  

EDUCATION AND TRAINING 

 

FRIDAY OCTOBER 9, 2015 

   6:00 PM to 10:00 PM 

 

 

SATURDAY NOVEMBER 14, 2015 

8:00AM to 12:00PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4 Hour Training  

Program 

4483 Members 

No Cost 

Illinois Liquor  

Control 

Commission 

2015 

Licensed Course 

Physical Properties of  

Alcohol 

Prevention and  

Intervention 

State and Local Statutes 

DUI 

ID Techniques 

Dram Shop and Liability 

Coverage 

 

CLASS LOCATION 

 

KC HALL 

15 N. Hickory 

Arlington Heights, IL  

60004 

(847) 255-4483 



Remember in Prayer       
 

Let us keep all of the following in our Prayers 
 

Ray & Gloria Check  Dick Clark  Marilyn Dockus  Tom Durand 
Bob Gaudio      Don Hecht  Tom Lazzara               Cathy Morrow  
Tom Moriarty   Jim Pietras        Bill Reinert      Paul Schmidt 
Tony Sulla            
                 
Please pray for the thousands of innocent babies who will be killed in the US, this month, by abor-
tions,  for our United States Military troops in harm’s way, the victims of natural disasters, peace and 
all deceased Knights and their families. 
  

TO BE ADDED OR DELETED FROM PRAYER LIST 
Contact Brother Deacon Joseph at jyannotta@comcast.net 

Remember All deceased Knights and their families 

November 2015 Calendar of Events 

The “Lucky Bucks” Winners 
for August were: 

 

1. Bob Belter 

 

2.    Ken Kudla 
 

3.    E. Cozzarelli 

      Remember our          
Deceased 

 

 

Brother Knight Don Barrett 

 

 

Sandra Mizicko (Ernie 

Krause’s Mother-in Law) 

 

 

"Please pray for those 
Knights, Ladies, Families 

and Friends who have 
passed before us."  

Help Wanted 
                                   

The Building Corp is looking 
for a few extra bartenders to help 

out with the parties and other 
events that we have.  If you are 
interested, please contact the 

Building Corp President Bob K at 
847-840-1174. 

Shirts and Hats 

 

 

If you need a Shirt or hat with the 
KC Logo on, please contact Tom 
Moriarty.  A shirt is $30.00, and if 
you would like your name on it, it is 
$5.00 more.  Hats are also available 
for $11.00.  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 2 3 
 

Squires Meeting 
6:30 P.M. 

4 5                                       

Business Meeting        
7:30PM 

6 7 

8 9 10 
 

11 
 

12 
 

Sword & Baldric  
7:30 PM 

13 
 

14 
 

15 16 17 
 

Seton Assembly  
7:30 P.M. 

 
 

18 
 

19 
 

Social Meeting 
7:30 P.M.  

20 
 

21 

22 23 
 

24 
 

Building  Corp. Meeting 
7:15 P.M. 

 
 

25 26 
 

Charity Meeting          
7:00 PM                    

Officers Meeting        
7:30 PM 

 
 

27 

 
28 

 

29 30 
 

 
 
 

    

mailto:jyannotta@comcast.net
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October 2015 Calendar of Events 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

    1  

Business Meeting        
7:30PM 

2 
 

Clearbrook Dance 
6:00PM 

3 

4 5 6 
 

Squires Meeting 
6:30 P.M. 

7 
 

8 
 

Sword & Baldric  
7:30 PM 

9 
 

10 
 

11 12 
 

Columbus Day 

13 
 

14 
 

15 
 

Social Meeting 
7:30 P.M.  

16 
 

17 

18 19 
 

20 
 

Seton Assembly  
7:30 P.M. 

 
 

21 22 
 

Charity Meeting  
7:00 PM                    

Officers Meeting  
7:30 PM 

 
 

23 

 
24 

 

25 26 
 

27 
 

Building  Corp. Meeting 
7:15 P.M. 

28 29 
 

Charity Meeting 7:00 PM 
Officers Meeting  

7:30 PM 

30 31 


